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UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES 

As part of Caltrain Electrification, construction crews have installed 
a new signal system which controls the gates at vehicular and 
pedestrian grade crossings in San Francisco. Beginning August 13 
at 12:01 a.m., crews will install software updates and test the gates 
at the 16th Street and Mission Bay Drive crossings. During this time, 
the crossing gates may be down for up to 5 minutes and test trains 
may also run to ensure proper functioning of the crossing 
gates. Flaggers will be present at the crossings to assist traffic 
when necessary. 

The cutover and gate testing dates and hours will be: 

 
12:01 a.m. Aug 13th to 4 a.m. August 14th  
12:01 a.m. Aug 19th to 4 a.m. August 21st  
Monday Aug 21-Friday August 25 after 8 p.m. *contingency dates 
 
Work areas are provided at the bottom of this notice.  

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES 

During the closure, crews will be testing the new signaling system as 
part of Caltrain Electrification. Some testing must be conducted at 
night for safety purposes, and outside of Caltrain’s regular service 
hours. Muni may also detour their service around the 16th Street 
closure during this time. 

 

 

 

PROJECT OVERVIEW 

Over the last decade, Caltrain has experienced a substantial increase 
in ridership and anticipates further increases in ridership demand as 
the Bay Area’s population grows. Caltrain Electrification, scheduled 
to be operational by 2024, will electrify and upgrade the performance, 
operating efficiency, capacity, safety, and reliability of Caltrain’s 
commuter rail service. 

Caltrain electrification is a key component of the Caltrain 
Modernization Program and consists of replacing diesel-hauled with 
an electric train system for services between Fourth and King Street 
Station in San Francisco and the Tamien Station in San Jose. The 
project will include the installation of new electrical infrastructure 
and the purchase of electric trains.  

CONTACT INFORMATION  

The 24-hour contact for this project is the project information line toll 
free at 800.660.4287.  

Greg Parks, public involvement manager can be reached at 
650.399.9659  

Caltrain has established a project information line and project e-mail 
for Caltrain Electrification to record and respond to questions and 
comments from residents and stakeholders. 

The project e-mail is calmod@caltrain.com  

Sign up for weekly construction updates can be found online at:  
www.calmod.org/get-involved 
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16TH STREET WORK AREA 

 

MISSION BAY DRIVE WORK AREA 

 


